
 
With effect from 17th March 2020, Cheshire Rural Touring Arts have made the decision to cancel all CRTA shows this season until 14th June 2020, following the government’s advice to avoid non-essential contact in order to prevent the spread of the Novel coronavirus (COVID-19) in our communities.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have purchased a ticket for a forthcoming show online via Ticketsource we will arrange refunds to be paid directly through Ticketsource. Please allow a few days for this to happen.  If you have purchased a ticket through a volunteer promoter or venue, then please contact the promoter or venue directly to arrange refunds where possible. Please allow a few days for any refunds.

We thank you for your support of CRTA and we look forward to seeing you at events in the future. 

Any updates will be posted online at http://www.cheshireruraltouringarts.gov.uk
Any updates will be posted online at  https://en-gb.facebook.com/CheshireRuralTouringArts/   and at http://www.cheshireruraltouringarts.gov.uk

